
 

 

Dear Year 6, 

We have some exciting things to share with you this week. Although we are not 

together, we are going to make a start on some of the exciting leavers’ things 

we would have been doing in school. This week, a form will be sent to your 

parents (via parent mail) for you to fill in so we can make a start on your 

Yearbook. Please fill this in with as much detail as possible and include a lovely 

drawing for us.  

Please return your completed form by Friday 29th May 

Either: 

-by hand to school in the post box for the rainbows outside of the after school 

club gates 

-by post to the school office 

-by email to ksmith@westjesmond.newcastle.sch.uk 

 

We look forward to seeing your replies.  

 

There is also a new tab on the school website:  

 
Under the ‘Transition to Year 7’ tab, you will find some helpful information 

about school places/appeals. There are also lots of activities you can start to 

look at to help you think about what your move to secondary school will be like.  

You will find a link to the friendship group form here which we would be really 

grateful if you could complete to help us with transition information.  

Another piece of exciting news is that the next instalment of the crime and 

punishment stories is now live under the Summer 1 – Year 6 tab. Read Miss 

Bellwood’s story all about Joan Bracey and crime and punishment in the Stuart 

Era and have a go at the challenges set.  

We miss you and stay safe 

Mr McGrath, Miss Ward and Miss Smith.  

mailto:ksmith@westjesmond.newcastle.sch.uk

